

MEMORANDUM

Department of Planning & Inspections P.O. Box 475

Dover, Delaware 19903

Phone: 302.736.7196 Fax: 302.736.4217

DATE: January 22, 2020

TO: Development Advisory Committee

FROM: Planning Office

SUBJECT: Cancellation of D.A.C. Meeting of WEDNESDAY, January 29, 2020

Cancellation of D.A.C. Meeting of WEDNESDAY, February 5, 2020

The following meetings of the Development Advisory Committee (D.A.C.) have been CANCELLED due to lack of applications for consideration:

- Staff D.A.C. Meeting of WEDNESDAY, January 29, 2020 at 10:00 AM
- Applicant D.A.C. Meeting of WENDESDAY, February 5, 2020 at 10:00 AM

You may contact the Planning Office with any questions.